
      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

 
 

                                                   

Friday 1st October, 2021 
335th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

Earlier today we sent out letters to year 4, 5 & 6 families about each of the residentials we will be running 

throughout 2022. After lots of planning we are very excited about each of the trips we have planned and 

are sure the children will have experiences that will leave lasting memories. We are especially looking 

forward to the trips this year as the children will have the chance to bond with those in others classes as 

well as their own. Please see below dates for each of the residentials for your calendar; 

Year 4 - Ilam Hall, 28th to 29th April 2022 

Year 5 – Conwy, 18th to 20th or 20th to 22nd July 

Year 6, Lakeside, 16th to 20th May 2022 

 
We’re sure you’ll agree, these trips will give your children a great opportunity to learn new skills and have 

fun with their friends. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch with your child’s 

teacher, year group leader or the school office. 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER – DROP OFF AND GO, PICK UP AND LEAVE 

 

LUNCHTIMES 

RESIDENTIALS 

SEN FORUM 

This week we saw the return to the dining hall which has been a 

great success; it’s been lovely to see children eating and 

socialising together again. 

We have also introduced a separate space in the assembly hall 

on a trial basis for children who would prefer to eat in a 

quieter space. All children are given the choice of both halls 

daily. We have found this to be a great extra option for pupils 

and are considering this becoming a permanent addition to our 

lunchtime routine.  

We are looking forward to holding our 

next SEN Parent Forum again very soon 

- where we hope to discuss many areas 

related to SEND and school life. We 

are currently discussing the date this 

will be held and we hope that we will be 

able to meet in person in school. Please 

look out for further details in the 

upcoming weeks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FANTASTIC 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
. 

This week's Winners 

1st 6B 

2nd 5S 

3rd 3L & 5L 
 

IT’S YOUR 

 BIRTHDAY! 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

 

 

 

 
The classes with the highest dojo points this week 

are 3L and 6B, well done to you! 
 

 

   

 
 

Happy Birthday this coming 

week to, 

       
Cora, 4S 

Seren, 6B 

Jenson, 3S  

Harrison, 6B 

Isabella, 6S  

Jennifer, 5S 

Alfredo, 4L  

Charlie-Jo, 5L 

Cody, 6S  

Erin, 6B 

Natasha, 6B  

Ibrahim, 6S 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you.    

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office on 0161 480 2330 

 
The Headteacher Gold Awards were given to; 

Year 3 – Freddie, 3B for fabulous responses, 

exemplary presentation and great attitude to learning. 

Year 4 – Daisy, 4S for always being positive, smiling 

and working hard every day. 

Year 5 – Dylan, 5L for always being amazing – a true 

BLJS role model. 

Year 6 – Layla, 6L for being kind and caring in the 

dining hall. 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   

 
 

Great job Red team, you are our weekly dojo 

winners! 

LEARNING POWERS 

MESSAGE OF THE WEEK 

We will ask children to come 

up with names for our dining 

spaces, who can come up 

with the best? 

Please find our week two menu 

starting next week listed to 

the left, 

  

 

We will share the week three 

menu next week, lunches will 

then go back to week one on a 

rotational basis. 

http://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 USEFUL WEBSITES 

CEOPS 

CEOP help young people who are concerned about on-line images and communications. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/ 

 

Family Lives 

Family Lives is a charity with over three decades of experience helping parents to deal with the changes that 

are a constant part of family life. 

http://www.familylives.org.uk/ 

 

Guidance for Parents re Instagram 

http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf 

 

Kidscape 

‘Preventing Bullying, protecting children’ 

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/ 

 

Kidsmart  

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/ 

 

Netmums 

The network offers information to parents about parenting on a national level. Amongst the topics are child 

welfare, maternity, playgroups, child health and child safety. 

http://www.netmums.com/ 

 

NSPCC NetAware  

https://www.net-

aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc

_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

 

Stockport SEND Local Offer 

https://stockport.fsd.org.uk/kb5/stockport/fsd/localoffer.page 

 

UK Safer Internet Centre 

E-safety tips, advice and resources to help children and young people stay safe on the internet. 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 
 

 

We often have outside agencies come into school to work with/support our pupils in a number of different 

ways. Please see our table below for their availability.  

 

Tuesday Wednesday 

LSS, all day 

BSS, am, every other week 

SALT, every other half term 
 

LSS – Learning Support Service 

BSS - Behaviour Support Service 

SALT - Speech and Language Therapy. On The half term we do not have weekly visits, teaching assistants 

carry out follow up work with children. 

OUTSIDE AGENCIES 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/
http://www.familylives.org.uk/
http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf
https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/
http://www.netmums.com/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://stockport.fsd.org.uk/kb5/stockport/fsd/localoffer.page
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

